
TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

MINUTES TAKEN AT THE JANUARY 9th, 2017 WORKSHOP MEETING

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for their regularly scheduled workshop on Monday, January 9th, 2017 at 7:30 PM.
Town Board members present: Supervisor Norton and Town Board members Linda Eurich, Mark D’Agostino and Ryan Orton.  Councilwoman Mary Weinberger was absent.
Discussion followed with resident Eric Peterson and his representative from Hudson Solar regarding a waiver request from the currently in force solar moratorium.

Supervisor Norton made a motion to approve the following appointments, unintentionally forgotten at the Jan. 3rd Reorganizational Meeting:  Gary Koch, Kay Koch, Ray Eurich and P.J. Agnelli as Transfer Station Custodians.  The motion was seconded by Mark D’Agostino, with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – absent; Linda Eurich – abstained; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – yes.  Motion carried.
A motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Ryan Orton, to appoint Joe Norton as Budget Officer.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – abstained; Mary Weinberger – absent; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – yes.

A motion was made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Linda Eurich, to appoint Chris Wilser as the Deputy Highway Superintendent.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – absent; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – yes.

The annual Agreement for the Expenditure of Highway Moneys was approved on a motion made by Joseph Norton, seconded by Mark D’Agostino.  The Board members present signed the form as required and it will be sent to the County for their approval.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – absent; Linda Eurich – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes; Ryan Orton – yes.

The Board members continued with their discussions on topics for the scheduled Thursday Board meeting that included Mark Burdick’s updates on Noller Way.
The workshop meeting adjourned at 8:52 PM.

Ritamary Bell
Town Clerk

